
Christmas fair 

Thank you for supporting us by attending our 
Christmas Fair. It was a huge success and we 

managed to raise an incredible total of 
£2775.70 to put towards school funds! This 
allows us to pay for trips such as the recent 
visit to the cinema for the children. We know 

lots of the stalls sold out very quickly and have 
taken your feedback on board, we hope that 
next year it can be bigger and better! Thank 
you also to everyone who donated prizes, 

chocolates and gifts for the event. 

Choir  
Our choir, taught by Miss Reed, performed 
carols for the residents at Ashgrove care 

home. 
A special performance for parents and carers 

is planned for later in the year. 

 

 

 
 

Facebook 
Please like and share our  

Facebook page to keep up to 
date with in school activities. 

We would like to take this opportunity to wish all of our families a very Merry Christmas 
and a Happy New Year 

From Mrs Patterson, Miss Nicholson and all the staff. 
 
 

Christingle 

As part of their Personal Development, the children in 
KS1 and 2 visited the local church and participated in 

a Christingle, where they took part in a moment of  
reflection.                                                                      

Their behaviour was absolutely impeccable! 

Swimming 

Year 4 will be having swimming lessons in the new 
year. More information will follow during the first week 

back. 

 Beginning of the school day 
 

Please ensure when the children are in the  
playground prior to the doors opening that they are 

supervised. At this time school does not take any re-
sponsibility for them. If a child is left unattended, they 
will be taken to breakfast club and this will be charged 

on the My Child At School app.  

First day back 

School re-opens on Wednesday 4th January. 
We look forward to seeing you all then. 

Christmas Concerts 
 

It has been wonderful to welcome so many of you into 
school to watch our Christmas performances. The 
children in Foundation Stage and KS1 thoroughly  

enjoyed performing and it was lovely to see their level 
of confidence.  

We look forward to inviting the KS2  
parents into school during the Spring and Summer 

terms.  

Craft morning 

This week Foundation Stage held a craft 
morning for pupils and parents, thank you to 
those who attended. We know the children  
enjoyed having you in school to join in with 

their learning. 

Parking 

A huge thank you for your cooperation with 
parking over the last couple of weeks. We 

know this can be a challenge sometimes with 
different events on. We really appreciate your 

support with this. 



SPRING TERM 1 

4 Jan Pupils back 

    
10 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

12 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

    

17 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

18 Jan Parent’s SAT Meeting 4pm – 4:30pm 

19 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

    

24 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

26 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

27 Jan Reception & Y6 – Height & Weight 

  

30 Jan January Newsletter out 

31 Jan Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

2 Feb Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

3 Feb NSPCC Number Day 

FEBRUARY   

7 Feb Safer Internet Day  Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15   

Parent Online Safety Workshop 4pm – 4:45pm 
8 Feb KS1 Parents invited into activity morning 9 – 10 

9 Feb Y4 Swimming 1:15 – 2:15 

  SPRING TERM 2 

20 Feb School re-opens 

  

28 Feb February Newsletter out 

2 March World Book Day 

    

    

13 March School CLOSED to all pupils – Trust training day 

15 March Annual School reports given to parents Y1-Y6 

17 March Red Nose Day 

    

20 March Parent Consultation - FS and Y5/6. 3.30-6pm Open evening – no appointments 

21 March Parent Consultation KS1. 3.30-6pm  Open evening – no appointments 

22 March Parent Consultation Y3/4. 3.30-6pm  Open evening – no appointments 

    

28 March Y3/4 Celebration of Learning PM 

29 March Y3/4 Celebration of Learning AM 

31 March March Newsletter out 

Finish 2.30pm – no after school club 


